
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

PSYCHIATRIC REHABILITATION PROGRAM (PRP) 
AUTHORIZATION REQUEST SCHEDULE 

 

NOVEMBER 2, 2016 
 
Beacon Health Options (Beacon) is reissuing this Provider Alert for PRP 
services.  In order to ensure concurrent authorizations are processed in a 
timely manner, providers are asked to adhere to the schedule below:   
 

 
This change went into effect March 1, 2016.  As noted above, the review 
volume has been spread out across the month to ensure timely 
authorization determinations from Beacon.   
 
Questions and Comments:  

Please contact Beacon Health Options at: 
marylandclinicaldept@beaconhealthoptions.com with questions about this 
Provider Alert. 

The Continued (Concurrent) PRP Auth Requests 
for 

Providers who’s Provider Name Starts: 

Are Due Each 
Month On: 

 

A through E 
The First Week 
(the 1st to 7th) 

 

F through M 
The Second 

Week 
(the 8th to 14th) 

 

N through T 
The Third Week 
(the 15th to 21st) 

 

U through Z 
The Fourth Week 
(the 22nd to 28th) 
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